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A classroom observation may be scheduled with new faculty in the first two teaching terms,

and periodically with returning faculty. Faculty Observations are a two-way learning

opportunity, where faculty can showcase their talents and receive feedback on their

instructional style, while sharing any concerns or feedback they have with the program area.

Review FCET’s Faculty Observation guidelines in advance of your scheduled observation and

contact your Coordinator/APM if you have any questions.
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